All Saints C of E Primary School

Upper Beulah Hill, Upper Norwood, London SE19 3LG

Tel: 0208 771 9388 Fax: 020 8653 5466 Email: admin@allsaintsschool.croydon.sch.uk Website: www.allsaintsschoolcroydon.sch.uk Headteacher: Mrs Josephine Copeland MA



All believing, all achieving

31st December 2020

Dear Parents/Carers

I hope that you have had a happy and healthy Christmas.

You may be aware that there was an announcement by Gavin Williamson yesterday afternoon with details of when schools will reopen after the Christmas holiday. In some areas, primary schools will reopen with online learning for two weeks to help to control the virus; Croydon is one of these areas. This means that All Saints' will only be open to pupils for online learning for the first two weeks of term and that teaching will take place for Y2 to Y6 via Teams, Nursey, YR and Y1 via DoJo from Wednesday 6th January.

We will do all that we can to remain open for the children of key workers. If you are a key worker and it is essential for your child to attend school during this period, please complete this online form below and return it by **Sunday 3**rd **January** alternatively you can email: admin@allsaintsschool.croydon.sch.uk.

 $\underline{https://www.cognitoforms.com/SchoolBusinessManagerForms/AllSaintsCofESchoolCriticalWorkerBookingWc0501}{21}$

Clubs and wrap-around care will not operate during this lockdown. I would remind you that the safest place for your child is at home and if you can make arrangements so that s/he does not need to come to school, they should not attend.

Further details about home learning will follow from your class teacher.

If you have any queries please email us at admin@allsaintsschool.croydon.sch.uk.

Keep safe and well.

Kind regards

Mrs J Copeland Headteacher

